
Announcement of the aftermarket hulls for WGP#1 Waterjet World Cup 2024 
 
We would like to draw your attention to the fact that aftermarket hulls that have already been 
homologated by IJSBA as well as watercrafts (with an aftermarket hull) that have already participated in 
the previous rounds (WGP#1 Asian Championships in Japan, WGP#1 World Series, Round 1-Europe, 
Poland and WGP#1 World Series, Round 2 in USA) will be allowed to compete in the WGP#1 Waterjet 
World Cup 2024 in Thailand. Please see the link below. In addition to the information in the link below, 
other aftermarket hulls are not allowed to compete. 
 

• IJSBA Report On Remaining Aftermarket Hull Submissions: Crazy House, 4 Star, and Pro 
Force - IJSBA 

• Fast Powersports - IJSBA 

• VK Composites Homologates Hyperion Hull For Competition - IJSBA 

• Bullett Racing Homologates V6 For Race Use - IJSBA 

• Kommander Industries Homologates GP1 Hull - IJSBA 
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https://ijsba.com/ijsba-report-on-remaining-aftermarket-hull-submissions-crazy-house-4-star-and-pro-force/
https://ijsba.com/ijsba-report-on-remaining-aftermarket-hull-submissions-crazy-house-4-star-and-pro-force/
https://ijsba.com/fast-powersports/
https://ijsba.com/vk-composites-homologates-hyperion-hull-for-competition/
https://ijsba.com/bullett-racing-homologates-v6-for-race-use/
https://ijsba.com/kommander-industries-homologates-gp1-hull/

